
  
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Nursery Weekly Newsletter 
 

Mrs Hatt, Mrs Wilkinson,  
Mrs Mehta, Mrs Ruprai, 

                                       Miss Jnagal, Miss Morgan 
Miss Leggett, Mrs Wallington, 

Mrs Javed 
 
 

Please view all links on the website: 
www.yeadinginf.co.uk 

and visit the Instagram account 
https://instagram.com/yeading_infants 

You will find all school information, 
Updates, term dates and up & coming events 
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Hello Parents and Carers! 
 

Our Learning 

This Week Next Week 

The children have been enjoying the 
story of Goldilocks and the Three 
Bears and been using ‘big, medium 
and small’ voices and have been 
sorting bowls, chairs and beds! 
 
The children have been experiencing 
‘Write Dance’.  This is a fun activity to 
help children with gross and fine 
motor skills in preparation for writing. 
If any parents have rolls of unused 
wallpaper at home we would be 
happy to use them for our Write 
Dance sessions. 
 
We have been talking to the children 
about feelings and how to be a good 
friend. 
 
In Number we are focusing on the 
value of the number 2 and revising 1 
and learning how to write them in the 
air and on whiteboards.  The children 
learn new skills of observation of a 
quantity, whether it is 2 dots or 2 Lego 
blocks. 
 
 

On Monday 20th November both 
AM and PM Nursery  children will 
be having their class photograph.   
 
We continue reading Goldilocks and 
the Three Bears. 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=G_pUBlsgBZ8  
 

 
In Phonics we will be listening out for the 
different sounds in the story. 
 

We will be making junk models!  If 
you have any packaging such as 
cereal boxes please let your child 
bring them in.  They can be recycled 
by turning them into something your 
child will be proud of! 
 
 

Please find time for mark making 
and sharing of books! 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Thank you, Nursery staff  

General Notices 

Reception 2024!  If you have not yet applied for a place for 
your child please do so as soon as possible.  Hand in your 
application ref no. to Nursery staff.  Thank you! 
 
Home Time 
Please can parents queue in single file at the doors when collecting 
and not push forward! 
Your child’s safety is extremely important to us. We ask that you form a queue and 
continue to be patient when we are calling your children’s names. If somebody 
different is picking up your child, you must inform staff or call the school before pick 
up time. We will not send your child home if you do not inform staff of any changes. 
Therefore, please let us know in advance. 
 
Spare Clothes!  
We are very short on new pants and socks and black plimsolls!   

 
Health & Hygiene 
Children should be entering the nursery without nappies or pull-ups. Please 
support children at home by encouraging them to be independent when 
going to the toilet. The Children’s Centre (next door) may be able to provide 
support to parents in this area. We ask you to register with them as quickly 
as possible.  
Please ensure your child’s nails are cut short and filed down.  
We ask that you teach and show children how to properly clean their runny 
noses so that we can limit germs spreading within Nursery.  
 
Punctuality & Absence 
If your child is going to be absent, for whatever reason, please ensure that 
you ring the school office by 8.40am on 020 8573 3389 pressing option 1 and 
leaving a message, stating your child’s full name, class, and reason for 
absence. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=G_pUBlsgBZ8

